
From:   
Sent: 20 August 2023 10:07 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: S62A/2023/0021, Moors Fields, Station Road, Little Dunmow 
 
With reference to the above consultation car parking planning. 
 
I note that there is no visitor parking at the West side of the development. I suggest that sufficient 
visitor parking is provided throughout the site, to allow for trade vehicles etc. This will become more 
important as the site matures and maintenance/improvement activities are undertaken on the 
properties.  
 
I say this based on the experience from the nearby Flitch Green development where it is often not 
possible for trade vehicles to park near relevant properties. 
 
Regards 
 
Pete Young 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 




